
Recognition of CJC Board Members for Outstanding Work 

 At the Board of County Commissioners workshop on Aug. 31, 2021, a proclamation was 

presented in recognition of the Palm Beach County Community Remembrance Project Coalition. 

In collaboration with the Equal Justice Initiative, the coalition seeks to honor two Palm Beach 

County racial terror-lynching victims. 

Several members of the Criminal Justice Commission serve on this committee.  Barbara 

Cheives, a long time CJC member, and past Chairman, and Rev. Kevin Jones, the Chairman 

elect of the CJC both were integral to the planning of the project.  We applaud the efforts of this 

Coalition and the esteemed contributions of our CJC members. 

 


